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No, absolutely not. We cannot bear this burden any longer. It is inhuman to condone 

and encourage this outrageous camping behavior by the homeless. Bike trails are 

unsafe, parks are unsafe, and in some cases homeowners front yards are not safe. 

The tax paying people of Portland have had absolutely enough.  


